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Zoning Board of Appeals - 96 Swampscott Rd.

Public Hearing Notice

City of Salem
Board of Appeals

Will hold a public hearing for all persons interested in the petition of JOHN O’NIEL for Variances from Sec. 3.2.4 subsections 2 and
4 of the Salem Zoning Ordinance, in order to allow the vertical expansion of two existing storage bins and the development of two
new storage tanks closer than ten feet to the principle building and that exceed eighteen feet in height at the property located at 96
SWAMPSCOTT RD (BPD Zoning District).

The public hearing will be held on Wednesday, April 17,2013 at 6:30 PM, in Room 313, Third Floor at 120 Washington Street in
accordance with Chapter 40A of the Massachusetts General Laws. A copy of the application is on file and available for review during
normal business hours at the Department of Planning & Community Development, City Hall Annex, Third Floor, 120 Washington
St, Salem, MA.

Rebecca Curran, Chair
Board of Appeals
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